
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:  72nd Ave Way Feasibility 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

Professional Services Agreement with WHKS consisting of the feasibility 

report and preliminary assessment assistance for 72nd Avenue Way.  

The proposed improvements consist of construction of storm sewer, 

final street grading, and construction of bituminous street with curb 

and gutter. 

Billed Hourly with an Estimated Fee of $15,000.  

All engineering and construction cost will be assessed to the 

homeowners on 72nd Ave Way. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to recommend to council to move forward with 

the Professional Services Agreement with WHKS at an estimated fee of 

$15,000. 

 
















